
2014 District 4 Championship 
 
Snipe Fleet 300 is pleased to announce that the 2014 District  4 Championship will be held at 
the Atlanta Yacht Club.  Please Plan on joining us for some very competitive sailing along with 
the good ole AYC hospitality. 

When:  April 26-27, 2014 
We are excited about hosting this year’s District 4 Championship.  The Championship will be 
held in conjunction with the Annual AYC Open Regatta.  It’s like getting two regattas for the 
price of one!  

Where:  The Atlanta Yacht Club 
Atlanta Yacht Club is situated on the southwest shore of Lake Allatoona, near Acworth and 
about 25 miles northwest of Atlanta. By water, we are south of the dam and west of Galts 
Ferry Landing and Victoria Landing. 
 

Atlanta Yacht Club; 7120 Yacht Club Drive; Acworth, GA  30102 

Information and Contacts 
More information will be available on the AYC website  soon (www.atlantayachtclub.org).  
Updates will be sent as soon as details are available.  If you need immediate answers email 
Courtney Bradley, Fleet Captain 

Snipe Fleet 330 
Atlanta Yacht Club 


